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I strongly oppose this measure.  How will restricting the rights of the law-abiding 

citizens help save us from those that don't follow the law? Disarm the good citizens 

so that the lawless may flourish? 

 

Instead, lets address the Fentanyl Crisis and the homeless situation. Lets put Police 

officers back in High Schools.  Lets not increase fees on the peaceful citizens that 

want to exercise their Constitutional rights.  Lets not make it a painstaking and 

grueling process to protect yourself.   

 

Remember 114 passed by a ridiculously tiny margin.  If 100 people were in a room, it 

was split 50/50.  This is NOT what Oregon wants or needs.  

 

Respectfully, 

Benjamin Singer 


